
In order to allow our educators to set up classrooms and prepare
for in-person learning, the following groups of students will have

no school on ONE of the days below. As a result, the early
release day that was scheduled for Tuesday, March 30, will be a

full school day for ALL students.

● Thursday, April 1st

o No school for Chelsea Opportunity Academy and students in special education
substantially separate programs (Social Communication, Functional Academics,
and Learning Centers) Pre-K-12

o School will remain in session for all other students

● Monday, April 5th

o No school for students in grades Pre-K-4
o School will remain in session for all other students, including students who

have no school on April 1st

● Wednesday, April 14th

o No school for students in grades 5-8
o No school for Chelsea High School foundational ELs (WIDA Levels 1 and 2)
o School will remain in session for all other students, including students who have

no school on April 1st

*Online Learning Centers will remain open on the above dates.


